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Dear Committee, 

It almost defies belief to remember how the traffic in my area would flow prior to the interchange 
in comparison to now. During peak hours now there are continuous delays and I still notice that 
cars coming from Drummoyne swerve dangerously to avoid using the tunnel. Rarely does an 
expensive road project cause traffic chaos as soon as it opens. Usually traffic is good for a year or 
two until more cars start to use it. The Rozelle Interchange failed from day one. Lord knows what 
traffic will be like in a couple of years. 

And as for cyclists and pedestrians, the billions of dollars spent have done nothing to ease their 
journeys to the city and beyond, 

 

Looking forward to hearing from you, 

Best regards, 

Stan Baker 




